
 
 

 

Construction Alert 
 

  Construction activities along Southbound Florida’s Turnpike at  
Boynton Beach Boulevard Begin on Sunday, August 21 

 
 

 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (Enterprise) has scheduled temporary retaining wall construction activities 
along southbound Florida’s Turnpike/State Road (SR) 91, just north of Boynton Beach Boulevard (Exit 
86), beginning Sunday, August 21. 
 
Work will take place daily between the hours of 9 p.m. and 5 a.m., Sunday through Thursday. These 
construction activities are expected to last about one week. You may experience noise during these 
periods. Our project team will monitor these activities to minimize impacts to residents and businesses. 
 
This work is part of the widening project along Florida’s Turnpike from Boynton Beach Boulevard/SR 
804 to Lake Worth Road/SR 802. Please note, this schedule may change due to inclement weather or 
unforeseen conditions. 
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Public Information 

 Fiorella Teodista 
Community Outreach Specialist 

954-934-1130 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 
Fiorella.Teodista@dot.state.fl.us 

www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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